
NOVEMBER  13:  SCFOL  General
Membership Meeting

This year’s annual SCFOL General Membership meeting will be
held Wednesday, November 13, 2024 from 4:00-5:30 pm, in the
San Carlos Branch Library’s Winer Family Community Room & Art
Gallery.  All SCFOL members are invited to attend. Find out
what’s happening in 2025 at the San Carlos Branch Library.

The agenda will include:

SCFOL President Bill Bischoff: Introduction of guests,
SCFOL Life Members, and speakers.
SPEAKER: Past President of SCFOL & FSDPL, member of
Library  Foundation  Board,  liaison  to  multiple  branch
libraries. Ann McDonald : “What’s Next?”
SCBL  Managing  Librarian  David  Ege:  Reviews  2024  and
updates us on programs to look forward to at the San
Carlos Branch Library in 2025.
SCFOL President Bill Bischoff: Gives the annual report
on  SCFOL  membership,  volunteers,  and  Friends’
activities.
SCFOL Treasurer Bob Plaisted: Reviews the 2024 SCFOL 
financial report.
SCFOL  Secretary  Marcy  Andersen:  Presents,  for  your
approval, the 2025 slate of San Carlos Friends of the
Library  Officers  &  Board  of  Directors.   Click  2025
SCFOL-Board-of-Directors
ATTENDEES: There will be time for comments & questions
about the San Carlos Branch Library or SCFOL.

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2024/09/26/november-13-scfol-general-membership-meeting/
https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2024/09/26/november-13-scfol-general-membership-meeting/
https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/2025-SCFOL-Board-of-Directors.docx
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JOIN US for refreshments and social time.

Please  join  us  if  you  are  interested  in  becoming  a
member/volunteer  of  the  SCFOL  team.  Membership  forms  are
available HERE.  For information on how you can volunteer,
please contact President Bill Bischoff or Volunteer Chair Sue
Dennis by leaving your contact information for them at the San
Carlos  Branch  Library.   We  always  need  and  welcome  new
volunteers. We look forward to seeing you at the library.

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2024/09/01/join-now/

